
 
PRESS RELEASE 

North Olympic Library System 
2210 South Peabody Street 

Port Angeles, WA  98362 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Date:  December 13, 2024 

Contact: Jennifer Lu’Becke, Youth Services Librarian 

  360-417-8500 x7733; JLuBecke@nols.org  

Re:  “Happy Feet” and Noon Year's Eve Party for families 

 

The North Olympic Library System (NOLS) invites families to join two free, festive events at 

the Port Angeles Main Library, 2210 S. Peabody St. The musical movie screening and bubble-

filled party are great opportunities to spend time together during winter break. 

 

On Friday, Dec. 27, at 2 p.m., the library will screen “Happy Feet” (2006, rated PG). Sing and 

dance along with the penguins in the animated musical comedy. Snacks will be provided. 

Children age 8 and under must be accompanied by an adult. 

 

Then, on Tuesday, Dec. 31, from 11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m., families can ring in 2025 early with a 

bubble dance party and craft making at the Noon Year’s Eve Party. Count down to noon with a 

midday balloon drop! 

 

For more information, visit NOLS.org/events, call 360-417-8500, or email youth@nols.org. 

Programs are funded in part by Port Angeles Friends of the Library. 
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